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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

  
http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2017-2018 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Flowers for Graduation  
BHHS PTSA will be selling flower bouquets and leis at the graduation ceremony on June 1st. 
PRE-ORDER LEIS AND FLOWER BOUQUETS FOR YOUR GRADUATES! PICKUP AS YOU ARRIVE AT THE CEREMONY ON FRIDAY JUNE 1st!  
https://goo.gl/8EWrVd 
The money from all sales goes right back into the PTSA to help fund items for BHHS students. 
Congratulations BHHS Class of 2018!! 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Early Release Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
• You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

• You must have your permit visible and posted in 
the REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor 
behind another permit) 

 
• DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be 
sure to IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, 
model, color) and the BHHS parking pass 
number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school 
hours. 

• PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
• Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of 

period 2. 
• If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could 

receive a 1-day suspension. 
• Seniors who go to their cars will lose 

participation privileges in senior activities. 
• You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate 

any of the above rules! 
• You may not move your car from lot to lot during 

school time (7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
https://goo.gl/8EWrVd
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
$100 Off Any Revolution Prep Tutoring or Test Prep Program  
Revolution Prep, a national leader in online tutoring and test prep, is giving a $100 gift card to all Beverly Hills High School students! 
 
We know summer should be spent relaxing, but summer is also a great time for sophomores and juniors to get ahead on test prep – and it’s 
important for all students to stay engaged with academics, as research shows extended time off can lead to many students falling behind. 
 
So please take advantage of this free $100 toward the tutoring program of your choice. Whether it’s private tutoring, a test prep course, or 
Revolution’s unlimited Homework Help program, there is no purchase necessary. Just $100 toward your child’s summer enrichment. 
 
Head to https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/55/ to claim your gift card, and make sure to redeem it by June 30, 2018. And if you 
have any questions or want to learn more, reach out to our school’s dedicated Academic Advisor, Jean Stroud, at 818-217-0951 or 
jean.stroud@revolutionprep.com 
 
YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION will begin during lunch on Friday, May 18, and will continue after school. This is for pre-orders only. Yearbook 
distribution will continue and sales will take place on Monday, May 21 during lunch and after school. We only have 34 books, so if you want to 
buy one, make sure to bring $150 CASH ONLY to the student store on May 21. See you then! 
 
BHHS Student Parking Permit applications for NEXT YEAR (2018‐2019) are available. You can pick-up an application in House Office A/B. 
All Seniors can turn in their application not payments on Wednesday, May 9, 2018. All other students may turn in their applications on 
Wednesday, May 16, 2018. 
 
The Presidents Volunteer Service Award – If you ordered a Presidents Volunteer Service Award, the certificates have arrived. Please pick your 
certificate up, from Mrs. Redston in the College and Career Center during nutrition or lunch. 
 
AP Exams May 7th – May 18th AP exam room assignments flyers are posted in all the houses and on the BHHS website 
https://tinyurl.com/AP2018BHHS Students with accommodations must see Mrs. Redston in room 290 for their assignments. There are no cell 
phones or smart watches allowed in AP exam rooms so please leave them home, in your locker or in your car. You must arrive by 7:30 am for 
morning exams and 12:15 pm for afternoon exams. It is recommended that you arrive earlier than this. Please be on time!!!!! You will not be 
allowed in the testing room once the exam begins. 
 
Important Reminder to our Students: As the weather begins to warm up, we want to take the opportunity to remind our students to review the 
BHHS Dress Code policy. Any clothing that bears inappropriate logos, does not provide appropriate coverage or detracts from the academic 
environment will require administration to initiate disciplinary action. 
 
BHHS Administration 
 
Budding Videographers: Global Student Voices is sponsoring a contest to create a 2-minute video reflecting on "In Another's Shoes." Finalists 
will be invited to screen their films at this year's ISTE Conference in Chicago in June. Contest details are available at 
https://sites.google.com/edtechteam.com/globalstudentvoicefilmfestival/home. You can also see Mrs. Fine in V25 for questions. Good 
Luck! 
 
Attendance Policy Norman Guide 2017-2018 pages 14-16. Link:  https://tinyurl.com/y8yl6yv3 
 
Join the Medical Science Academy Are you interested in Medicine? The Medical Science Academy incorporates Academics, Leadership and 
Service for students interested in exploring the possibilities in medicine.  Colleges emphasize these qualities in their applicants and MSA is 
delivering.  
 
Academics: All courses are UC approved Laboratory Science Classes Year 1 students take Introduction to Medical Science- IMS introduces 
student to content to prepare students for a clinical setting such as medical terminology, anatomy, physiology, diseases, diagnostics, treatments 
and careers. Year 2 students take Biotechnology- Biotech is a lab skills class exposing students to techniques and lab skills used in innovative 
research today. Guest speakers with clinical and research backgrounds share their expertise and innovations with our students on a regular 
basis.   
 
Leadership: Students organize events that engage our student members, school and local medical community and fund raise for a variety of 
organizations including Mattel Children's Hospital.   
 
Beverly Hills High School is uniting as a community to raise funds to sponsor two refugee children to go to school for a full year on 
Turkish campgrounds through the Karam Foundation! Karam Foundation engages and inspires young minds, heals the trauma of the war, 
and cultivates dreams of bright confident futures! To donate towards this cause use our Beverly Hills High School Team Fundraiser: 
https://give.karamfoundation.org/team/120049?campaignId=105649 
 
Service: All MSA students volunteer at either Cedars- Sinai Medical Center, UCLA Medical Center (Santa Monica or Ronald Reagan) or exclusively 
Mattel Children's Hospital.   
 
 
 

https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/55/
mailto:jean.stroud@revolutionprep.com
https://tinyurl.com/AP2018BHHS
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https://give.karamfoundation.org/team/120049?campaignId=105649


 

 

Sign up using the following link:  
https://goo.gl/forms/w4aFDaLbrRdGwUZB2 
 
If you have any questions email Ms. Lynch at clynch@bhusd.org 
 
Peer Tutoring is Open for Business in April/May: students looking for help with homework or an upcoming quiz or test are welcome to come 
at lunch to the College and Career Center (Room 290) where we will have student tutors for one on one or small group assistance. Tutoring is 
on a first come, first serve basis, and help in any particular academic area will depend on the tutors who volunteer to work that week. Students  
interested in a certain discipline for which there isn’t a tutor present, can discuss that issue in person on Tuesdays with the Peer Tutor Student 
Coordinator, Paris Rosen, so she can look into the possibility of finding a tutor for that certain level or subject for the following week. General 
questions can be directed to Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org.  
 
After-school Tutoring 
Link: https://www.bhhslibrary.com/tutoring 
Instructions:  Go to bhhslibrary.com (or click on the LIBRARY link from the school's webpage, bhhs.bhusd.org), then click on CALENDARS on the 
top menu and choose TUTORING from the dropdown menu. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
= 
 
 
 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special Q&A 
program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are welcome. 
Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and don’t forget to 
bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program. And thank you to our 
wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
• Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 
Wednesday Workshop:  DON'T MISS  hearing from one of the MOST UNIQUE AND SUCCESSFUL WOMEN ENTREPRENEURS in the country, as 
Jessica Iclisoy,  Founder and CEO of organic baby skin care line, California Baby, will be in the College and Career Center Room 290 at lunch to 
talk about her career journey. Ms. Iclisoy, created California Baby over twenty years ago when she couldn’t find any safe and plant based skincare 
products for her newborn. Today, there are about 90 products in the California Baby range, which sell in Whole Foods, Wallmarts, and Targets 
across the US. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 
Pacific Pier Part-Time Jobs (JUST HIRED 2 BHHS STUDENTS AND STILL HIRING MORE!): Pacific Pier has many job openings for dynamic 
students (16 or older) in many different types of positions. Energetic and outgoing students (e.g, theater students!) could consider applying for a 
Game Attendant position or Ride Attendant or Merchandise Attendant position! Hospitality students could apply for the Food and Beverage  
positions (they need people right away for that department) or Ticketing Attendants!  Engineering type students could apply to be a Ride 
Attendant! Retail minded students can consider the Merchandise Attendant or Ticketing Attendant positions! To apply, there are 2 mandatory 
first steps: 1) Go to www.pacpark.com/jobs to apply online AND 2) email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “BHHS Pac Park 
Application  
 
Submitted” so Ms. Dubin has your name. After doing those two steps, applicants will be contacted by Pacific Pier if they are selected for an  
interview; and, since there are logistics issues for students working at Pacific Park (hours, transportation, etc.), we will be having a mandatory  
student/parent information session for students selected for an interview so the Pacific Park Human Resources Recruiter can come explain 
everything to make sure the expectations are clear to everyone. They are looking to hire now for many of the above positions, and soon for all of 
them in anticipation of the holiday season and winter break. For any other information contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org . 
 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/w4aFDaLbrRdGwUZB2
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PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children having social 
and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com 
or call 310-285-6810. 
 

 
 
Part-Time Internships (NEW 3/5):  1) "A Bikini a Day" (@abikiniaday) is looking to re-launch as a new brand mid-March. They are looking for 
a few responsible, hardworking, eager and organized interns for a 3 month position (with the potential option to extend).  Flexible hours 
between Monday/Thursday until 4:30 pm, starting immediately. Duties: Looking for assistance with logistics - helping manage new online store, 
package and ship orders, maintain inventory warehouse and organization, handle customer service inquiries (email, web chat, social), and other 
similar duties on a regular basis.  2) A second brand "Monday Swimwear"(@mondayswimwear) is also looking for an intern to work Tuesdays, 
Thursdays  
 
with flexible hours.  Can start now or closer to April and go through the end of the summer, with a potential option to extend. Duties: Looking for  
assistance in all departments: Customer Service, Operations, Marketing + Events, Logistics, and Design.  Interested students should send an email 
and resume to team@mondayswimwear.com and note "BHHS Intern and Your Name" in the subject line. Students selected for an internship 
will need to enroll in Work Experience at BHHS.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    http://www.bhhsclubs.org 
 
 
 
Attention parents and teachers! The BHHS Mock Trial Team is expanding and needs a second coach. If you are considering this position or 
would like more details, please contact club sponsor Mr. Van Rossum or club President Liza Freiberg at bhhsmtt@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTENTION GRADUATING SENIORS - do you have a parent or grandparent who also graduated from Beverly? Please contact the Alumni 
Association for special recognition at graduation. Email Bhhsalumni@yahoo.com 
 
Seniors:  
Grad Bash Thursday, May 24, 2018 at Universal Studios! 
Senior Breakfast Wednesday, May 30, 2018! 
Senior Sunset Thursday, May 31, 2018! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 
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